
 

Oasis Charter Schools- Transportation Information 2023-2024 

Our school system offers limited bus service for students who live in the City of Cape Coral. 

Routes, pick-up and drop-off times and locations will be developed prior to the start of school. 

Parents will receive notification of their student’s bus assignment when it becomes available.  

Students can only be assigned to one bus stop within our system at the address listed in Focus.  

Students must ride the bus at least 15 days per month to continue to have a seat 

or the student’s seat will be revoked due to high demand for student ridership.  

This form will NOT work using a cell phone, please use a computer or tablet. 

To guarantee transportation for the first day of school, you must complete the Transportation 

Request Form for each child in your family that is requesting transportation, even if your child 

currently rides a bus.  The 2023-24 Transportation Request Form will open on April 

7th and end at 5:00pm on June 23, 2023.  Please copy and paste the link below into 

your browser to access the form.  If you miss the deadline, transportation cannot be 

guaranteed for the first two weeks of school.  

The 2023-24 Transportation Form Link:  https://forms.gle/W1kCikqXPVoxYuTx6 

Thank you, 

The Oasis Charter Schools 

Transportation Department 

(239) 424-6100 ext. 7417 
 

https://forms.gle/W1kCikqXPVoxYuTx6

